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Fromi: Carol Ann Reed

To: Pellat, Jehn

Date: Tue, Dec 4, 2001 4:30 PM
Subject: Re: FOIA PROCESS CHANGE

That is correct. Just keep in mind that & sensitivity statement is required i you propose any withholdings
based on the 9/11 events.

=== John Pellet 12/04/01 03:55PM >=>
Should | infer from the annoucenment issuad yesterday regarding FOIA's that FOIA's we are currently
responding to do not require harm statements?

Thanks,

John Peliet

Chief, IRMB/DRMA/RIV

817.860.8134

GC: Bacon, Debby, Cooley (Qusley), Linda; Hampton, Marilyn; Kilerease, Judy




